Sher stepping down from TRPA
board

STATELINE — Byron Sher made it publicly known Wednesday that
he will be resigning from the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency
Board of Directors effective Dec. 13.

He made the declaration during deliberations of the Regional
Plan update.

Byron Sher

“If I were going to remain on the board, I would probably vote
against the Regional Plan update,” Sher said. “I hope what you
adopt today will move us forward and it will meet the
thresholds.”

Sher said he expects to abstain on most of the votes.

As of 3:35pm, the board was still deliberating. The meeting
began at 9:30am at Harveys casino.

Sher is the California Senate Rules Committee Appointee.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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